LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello, Friends! Well, we’ve discussed the weather ad nauseam, so how about we joke about politics for a while? What is the difference between a library and a political rally? The library has it’s fiction section labeled. Speaking of the fiction section, ours is substantial; you could say it’s more substantial than a politician’s promise! We have Christian/religious fiction (guaranteed to be clean reading,) horror, romance, mystery, action/adventure, science fiction and more. We have almost all of these in large print and a lot of them in audio-book version as well! Comparing all that to politics is way too much fun for one column, so . . . . there’s always next week!
Our Mystery Meal was a lot of fun; if you missed it, it’ll come around again on the twenty-first of March. Honestly, it’s a mystery why anyone wouldn’t want to come. While we’re on the subject of mysteries, keep an eye out for a contest we’re planning. As soon as more details are available, we’ll be glad to clue you in!
FAQs: Hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 2:00, Children’s Story Time on Fridays at 1:00, and yes, you can find us on Facebook!
